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Welcome from the chair of governors
Hello, I’m Liz Hindley and I feel privileged to be Chair of Governors for Chesnut Lodge, I was initially invited to become a governor because of experiences my family had, trying to provide my ‘little’ brother who is on the autistic spectrum with appropriate education provision. 

The difference access to schooling made to my brother in terms of his self-confidence and his ability to live independently convinced me of how important it is to enable children of all abilities to grow and flourish in a nurturing and supportive environment.
I am passionate about providing all people with the same opportunities to grow and develop their full potential. I see my duty as Chair is to provide challenge and raise expectations by being a critical friend to the school.

I use my experience as a director of a training and management consultancy firm, to bring a ‘business-like’ approach. I hold a number of professional qualifications in human resources, management, learning and development which I will try to demonstrate in practice to the benefit of the school.

